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Greetings! 
I am a mother and concerned citizen and I strongly support HB 2007, also known as 
the Diesel Bill. This bill directs the Environmental Quality Commission to adopt by rule 
diesel engine emission standards for medium and heavy-duty trucks. These emission 
standards will reduce particulates, improve air quality, and bring Oregon up to the standards 
in California and Washington. 
Thank you very much! Please again support HB 2007. 
-Zinnia  
 


